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May 12, 2025

Congratulations, Caterpillars!

Kindergarten Caterpillars have been Safe, Respectful Learners and earned 10 whole class
lion heads. Well done, Caterpillars!

To celebrate, we have decided to walk down to the town library to participate in story time
and activities. We will have our fruit down the street before going into the library.

When: Wednesday, 14™ May 2025

Time: 9:30am - 11:15am

Students will need to wear full school uniform and bring a water bottle and piece of fruit.

Yours kindly,

Tader

Terri-Lee Naden
Classroom Teacher



